

117 East 85th Street - New York City

November 11, 1938 _____ Heshvan 17, 5699

RABBI LOOKSTEIN

will conclude his discussion on

"THE BALFOUR DECLARATION"

The History and Destiny of An Historic Document.

This Saturday Morning at 10:30

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi

ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton

Schedule of Services

FRIDAY Lighting of Candles 4:30 P.M Mincha Services 4:30 P.M	
SATURDAY Morning Services9:00 A.M	
Weekly Portion: Vayera (Genesis Chap. 18-23) Haftorah, Kings II, Chap. 4, sentence 1-37	9
Mincha Services 4:15 P.M Discourse in Yiddish follows Mincha	
DAILY SERVICES 7:15 A.M	Call Lines

Sisterhood News

Sisterhood to hold Luncheon Meeting

Mrs. Jacob Alpert, President of the Sisterhood, has graciously extended an invitation to the members of the Sisterhood and their friends to be her guests at a luncheon, at her home, 1327 Lexington Avenue, Monday, November 14th, at 12:30 sharp. There will be a unique surprise in store for all who attend. Come and bring your friends; an enjoyable afternoon is assured you.

Yahrzeits of the Week

JOSEPH BUCHER Havy H. Holzman SIMON ROBINS NEHEMIAH RUBIN

4:30 P.M.

LAZAR WOHL

EVENING

BATHSEBA FISCHEL KRANIE FISCHEL GOLDIE KRAUSE LILLIAN ROTHSTEIN

Coming Events

Saturday, November 12 - Children's Services Monday, November 14-Luncheon Meeting of Sisterhood, at the home of Mrs. Monday, November 14-Talmud Class, Library of Synagogue 8:30 P.M. Tuesday, November 15-Parent-Teacher Association of Ramaz Acad. 8:30 P.M. Wednesday, November 16-Class "Tewish Culture Through the Ages. at the home of Rabbi Lookstein. 106 East 85th Street 8:30 P.M.

Sisterhood Sponsors Bridge and Tea

Tickets for the Bridge and Tea, to be held November 28th, at the Hotel Croyden, 12 East 86th Street, have been distributed. There will be Mah Jong, Bingo, Bridge! Anyone who has attended Sisterhood functions knows what a delightful time is had. Then, too, the proceeds of this affair will go towards the new Kitchen the Sisterhood plans to build. So, ladies, keep the date open. You will be doing two good deeds at one time: enjoying yourself and helping your organization.

Children's Services

Great enthusiasm prevailed at the first session of the Children's Services, held last Saturday morning. Master Haskel Lookstein, acted as first Cantor; Master Matthews Zuckerman as second Cantor, and Joseph Backer as President. After the Kiddush Mrs. Fishberg, a mother of one of the congregants, distributed candy to all. Many thanks, Mrs. Fishberg, for your generosity!

Mr. Charles Schlang, leader of the services, is eager for a larger attendance. Children, come and bring your friends. Parents, send your children to us, every Saturday morning, at 10:30 sharp.

Rabbi Lookstein to Conclude Talk on "Balfour Declaration"

Those who attended services last Saturday will look forward with eagerness to the conclusion of Rabi Lookstein's discussion on "The Balfour Declaration," this Saturday morning. In his first lecture Rabbi Lookstein gave the historic background of the Balfour Declaration and the early pioneering efforts of the Jews to build up Eretz Israel. This week we will learn of the operation of the Balfour Declaration in practice under the Mandate.

Are You Busy . . .

With plans to attend the DINNER-DANCE, at the Hotel Plaza, December 18th?

Getting your friends to join you?

Soliciting "ADS" for the beautiful
SOUVENIR JOURNAL?

The Hon. Samuel Levy, Chairman of the Dinner-Dance and Mr. Ben Gottfried, Chairman of the JOURNAL, are awaiting your responses. The anticipation is great; the realization will be greater. You will not want to miss this gala affair. Send in your reservations for tickets. Send in your "AD" blanks.

If you want any assistance in procuring your ADS, call Mr. Sigmund Miller, at the Synagogue. He will be glad to call on any of your prospects, thereby saving you time and energy.

Young People's League

An interested group of young ladies and men met in the Social Hall of the Synagogue. Mr. Nat Kogan, President, presided at a short meeting, during which future plans were discussed.

Dr. Al Winter, Chairman of the Cultural Program Committee, announced that a Forum, at which notable speakers would be invited, was being arranged for.

Ān important decision was the plan to participate in the Dinner-Dance of the Synagogue, on Sunday, December 18th, at the Hotel Plaza, by making the RECEPTION and DANCE their social project for the season. Miss Sylvia Schlang was appointed Chairman for this project.

Get busy, Young People! You have something to look forward to. The Dinner-Dance shows every indication of being a huge success.

The PATRICIAN

-CATERERS of DISTINCTION

MRS. L. SCHULTZ MRS. I. ROSOFF

Kosher functions arranged for at leading hotels, synagogues, your home, our own ball rooms.

Koshruth under supervision of Rabbi Max Schay of the Hungarian Beth Hamedresh Hagodol.

151 WEST 51st STREET

NEW YORK CITY

Comply with Strictest Orthodox Requirements



Consideration for the Bereaved

Dignified Funeral Service

You determine the cost

RIVERSIDE MEMORIAL CHAPEL, Inc.

76th Street and Amsterdam Avenue

BRANCHES:

ENdicott 2-6600

FAr Rockaway 7-7100 NEw Rochelle 1286

CHARLES ROSENTHAL
Funeral Director